
 

 

 
 

Notice to Mariners    No. 4 / 2021  

(Temporary, until further notice) 

 
Interruption to power and water supplies on the  

North Arm and East hammerhead. 
 

13/03/21 
 

  
 

MARINERS ARE HEREBY ADVISED that prior to electrical work commencing 
on the North Arm and the East Hammerhead; we have had no option but to 

 disconnect electricity and water supplies on these sections.  
 
 

Navigation lights will remain operational during this period, and  
floodlighting is provided from the shore for the North Arm, which will  

remain open to commercial vessels. 
 

Please contact the marine team ahead of your visit or  
if you require more information. 

 
 

 
Duty Mobile: 07917832497 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Tobermory Harbour Authority - Notice Issued 13th March 2021  

This remains in force until further notice. 


